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Ellingham VC Primary School 

Adverse Weather 

We hope that you are all staying safe and warm during these terrible 

weather conditions.  Apologies for the short newsletter this week, as you 

can imagine we have limited resources whilst the school remains closed.  

Hopefully the weather will improve over the weekend and we can start to 

get back to our normal routines on Monday. 

Any activities and trips which we have had to cancel will be rescheduled as 

soon as possible and we will keep you informed of new dates as soon as we 

have them. 

While the children are at home, please encourage them to use Maths Whizz as 

usual.  Children should also keep up with their reading, as well as their ‘Going 

for Gold’ spelling challenge.  

 

We have a challenge for you whilst you have your last few days off school.  

Please ask your child to write a ‘Snow Report’, detailing what they have been up 

to whilst the school has been closed.  For those children not able to write a 

report, please send in a photo or an item that they can say a few words about.  

I’m sure that lots of you have been out having fun in the snow and we would like 

to hear all about it. 

 

 

            

    

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 8th March  

We have postponed World Book Day until 

next Thursday. Don’t forget that children 

are invited to dress up as something to do 

with a non-fiction book. During the day there 

will be lots of activities based on World Book 

Day. 

 

Mother’s Day Messages 

The Beccles and Bungay Journal will be 

publishing a supplement in the edition 

which is out on Friday 9th March.  The 

children have participated in writing 

messages so don’t forget to buy a copy! 

2 Litre Bottles 

Mrs Long has made a request for 2 litre 

drinks bottles.  If you have any, please pass 

them to the office, thank you.  

 

 

Sports For Schools Tokens 

Don’t forget to pop your tokens into our 

postbox in the school office.  The more 

we collect, the more chance we have of 

winning some sports equipment for the 

school. 

 

Art Exhibition – Thursday 8th March 

A reminder that we are holding a fabulous art exhibition in the school hall at 

3.15pm on Thursday 8th March.  The children have all worked hard to produce 

a piece of artwork that will be exhibited and available to buy.  We will remind 

you of the details each week and look forward to seeing you all there. 

We will be sending out more information next week. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 6th March – Parents Evening – Lists are in the office foyer 

Wednesday 7th March – Parents Evening – Lists are in the office foyer 

*Change of Date* Thursday 8th March – World Book Day – Dress up as 

something to do with a non-fiction book  

Thursday 8th March – Art Exhibition at 3.15pm in the hall 

Friday 16th March – Non uniform day in exchange for a boxed egg for Easter 

Bingo – More details to follow 

Friday 23rd March – PTA Easter Bingo – More details to follow 

Tuesday 27rd March – 14.30 - Swallows & Swifts sharing assembly – More 

details to follow 

Wednesday 28th March – Last Day of Term 

 

 

 


